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This week… 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Reminder- Please contact 
the nursery manager on 
emmabirch@crackleyhall.co.
uk regarding any nursery 
correspondence. 
 
Graduation- Does anybody 
have a dinosaur costume we 
could borrow for our 
graduation ceremony, many 
thanks! 
 
Sports day- Thursday 15 
June at 9:30 on the Astro 
turf.  

Henry closely observes the 
roots and shoots that have 
sprouted from our broad 

bean seeds. 

 

 

Hedgehogs practice cutting 
skills as they prepare a 
fresh salad with vegetables 
which they have harvested 
from our garden. 

       
 

Marvellous mark making this week! 
We used our hands, arms and shoulders to help us to make large and small 

marks, in playdough and on paper. Shoulder stability and control are important 
as they enable our children to place and hold their arms and hands in good 

positions for writing; using the easels as well as the table top, or even the floor 
keeps those shoulder muscles working hard to make sure we are ‘ready for 

writing’. 
 

 

 

Dormice are 
enjoying 
their new 
topic 
‘Seaside’ 
and 
listening to 
the story of 
Lucy and 
Tom by the 
Seaside 

Dormice have been doing lots 
of mark making on their 

seaside pictures 
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